
 MAY 21, 2021 

Home of the Bears 

Mark your 
Calendar 

 
May 

18th  – 28th FREE Ice Cream    
@ Lutz Scoops  
20th – Last PTA Meeting 
28th – Last Day of School – 
Early Dismissal  
31st – Last Day to Pre-Order 
School Supplies 
 

June – July 
Wishing everyone a safe and 

happy summer! 
 

August 
10th – First Day of School 

 

Address: 
 18333 Calusa 
Trace Blvd 
Lutz. Florida 
33558 

School Email: 
 schwarzkopf.elem
entary@hcps.net 
 

School PTA Website: 
http://www.schwarzkopfpta.org 

ptaschwarzkopf@gmail.com 

 

Schwarzkopf Elementary 

(813) 975-6945 
School Website: 

 

http://www.mysdhc.org/

School PTA 
Principal: 

Cheryl Holley 

 
Registration for 2021-2022 School Year at 

Schwarzkopf! 
 

We are accepting registrations for new bears! Please call Mrs. 
Sanchez to coordinate by June 2nd, 2021. After June 2nd, we will 
be scheduling appointments for late July.  
We look forward to seeing everyone in the new school year! 

Thank you! 
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 Message from our PTA President 
 

Dear Schwarzkopf Families and Friends, 
 
As the PTA reflects on the 2020-2021 school year, we will forever remember this year as the year we 
came together and faced all the challenges with more courage and passion than ever before! It has 
revealed new insights about ourselves and the people around us—who we are and what we are capable 
of, as individuals and as a community. It has yielded moments of both deep dismay and profound gratitude 
but in the end, I am so proud to celebrate our growth and achievements. I truly believe that change is the 
only way to grow and although we were not exactly anticipating such a monumental event, it showed us 
that our community is up for the challenge!  
 
On behalf of the PTA Executive Board, I want to thank the entire school community and families for their 
support of our many new programs and events for our students at Schwarzkopf this year. From a simple 
PTA membership to volunteering for an event, from chairing or sponsoring an event or a program, your 
contributions of time, effort, and/or money have helped broaden our student's educational experience. 
Your support of the PTA is vital to our community and has truly helped expand every child's opportunity for 
growth this year.  
 
Even though we were limited in our ability to execute many of our traditional events and programs, the 
PTA was able to continue providing support for our teachers and staff as well as successfully carry out 
various fun and exciting events for our students. The PTA introduced a new Fitathon Fundraiser and was 
able to surpass our goal, all thanks to our amazing families and business partners! We were also able to 
provide essential needs to our school such as teacher grants for classroom supplies, computers for our 
teachers, new cleaning equipment for our custodial staff, and organize staff appreciation gifts for all our 
amazing teachers and staff. And just to name a few more events, our students got to attend our adapted 
yet fun seasonal pumpkin patch, shop online at our virtual Holiday Shop, work on our creativity with Mrs. 
Campbell through our Art Club, and spread kindness with our Kindness Bingo Month. Our last big addition 
to the school will be our brand new book vending machine for our Media Center! Through it all, we are 
grateful for the opportunity to contribute in any way to our student's experience at Schwarzkopf.  
 
None of this would have been possible without your membership and support from our staff, teachers, 
parents, business partners, and our rockstar group of volunteers!!! Our motto is to make every child's 
potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. This 
is our why and this year it has proven to us that when we come together with kindness and generosity 
nothing is impossible.  
 
Although we grieve what we had to miss this year, we cherish all we were able to experience. It has been 
my privilege to serve as President of the Schwarzkopf PTA for this last year and look forward to making 
next year even better!  I encourage you to sign up for something new next year, and you can see for 
yourself what an amazing school we have the privilege of calling our own. Be the Change!  
 
To the families who are moving on to new locations and new schools, we wish you happy and healthy new 
beginnings.  

Have a great summer and remember “Stay Safe and Healthy! Have fun and enjoy your family and loved 
ones” 

Sincerely, 
Jenny Mun 
PTA President 
2020-2021 
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Schwarzkopf PTA Website 

Schwarzkopf PTA Store 

Schwarzkopf PTA Facebook 

Schwarzkopf PTA Twitter 

Schwarzkopf Elementary 
Website 

Schwarzkopf Lunch Menus 

Meals Pre-Pay 

 

 

Quick  
Links 

 
As this wonderful school year comes to an end, here 

is just a glimpse of some of the wonderful things 
done by your Schwarzkopf PTA this year! 

 
1.Welcome Back Staff Breakfast 
2.Teacher Grants  
3.Art Club 
4.Family Fun Nights 
5.Virtual Fitathon 
6.Pumpkin Patch 
7.Halloween Gram 
8.Veteran’s Day Program with James Haley VA Hospital 
9.Holiday Grams 
10.Virtual Holiday Shop 
11.Holiday Door Decorations 
12.Kindness Month 
13.“Egg My Yard” New Fundraiser 
14.Teacher Appreciation Week 
15.Book Vending Machine 
16.Memory Book  
17.End-of-Year Ice Cream Party  
18.School Supply https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com 

School Year 2020-2021 In Review! 
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3 Easy Steps: 
 

1. Click the link below to order now for the upcoming school year: 
 

SCHWARZKOPF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL STUDENTS: Order Your School 
Supply Kit Now! 

 
     2. Select your supply kit: 
 
       Each supply kit includes the exact school supplies your teacher requested. 
 
     3. Delivery to home. 
 
        The kit is delivered to your home. 

The BEST Way to Buy Back-to-School 

You may also donate a kit to 

the school. A portion of your 

purchase goes right back to 

your school. 
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SCHWARZKOPF YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW!!! 

Did you miss the pre-order for yearbooks? Don’t worry! They are 
now available for purchase through our online store. 
schwarzkopfpta.org >online store.  
Yearbooks will be delivered to the classroom for the brick & 
mortar kids. E-learners will be able to pick up their yearbook in 
the PTA Spirit Wear bin at the front of the school. 
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A special thank you to our volunteers, executive board 
members, committee members and all those who 
participated in some way big or small in the classroom. 
Thank you so much for your time and dedication to our 
school and the PTA. 
 

Please DO NOT FORGET to log your hours following the 
link below.  
Track Your Volunteer Hours://docs.google.com/ 
 
This is very important for us to keep track. 
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Schwarzkopf Elementary 2021-2022 PTA Committee 
Thank you for volunteering your time. You are all so appreciated  

Position Name Email Phone 
EXECUTIVE BOARD    
President 21-22: Jenny Mun jmu911@yahoo.com  813-943-9254 
1st VP: Membership  21-22: Cheryl Marci cmacrigr@pasco.k12.fl.us  740-590-9802 

2nd VP:  Ways and 
Means 

21-22: Jessica Meza Jmeza0706@gmail.com  813-458-8474 

3rd VP: Programs 21-22: Samantha 
McCormick 

Samantha.leverett@gmail.co
m  

813-462-6505 

Recording Secretary 21-22: Shadai Aouadi shadia315@gmail.com  813-598-6633 

Correspondence 
Secretary 

21-22: Meghan 
McGuinness-Jones 

m.mcguinnessco@gmail.com  813-294-6008 

Treasurer 21-22: Meaza Morrison  Meaza_stewart@yahoo.com  813-841-6865 

Teacher Liaison  21-22: OPEN OPEN OPEN 

Committee Chairs    

Bear Fest 
Coordinator 

21-22: Nicole 
Lamberton 

Nicole.lamberton@hcps.net  813-695-7691 

Family Fun Nights 21-22: Amy Armstrong Amyjarmstrong5@gmail.com 813-205-1990 

BoxTops 21-22: Nikki Marshall Nmarshall735@gmail.com 813-679-5681 

Bear Run/Fitathon 21-22: Jeff Grim, W. 
Kyle Pirkle 

jgrim@ut.edu, 
mrkyle17@gmail.com  

740-591-6046 
513-200-6813 

Holiday Shop 21-22: Jessica Meza, 
Margaret Andrade 

Jmeza0706@gmail.com 
margaretandrade@hotmail.com  

813-458-8474 

Hospitality 21-22: OPEN  OPEN OPEN 

Volunteer/ HR 
Parent Coordinator 

21-22: Kelly 
Hernandez 

kellyannhernandez@gmail.co
m 

954-895-8364 

Junior Achievement 21-22: Shadia Aouadi shadia315@gmail.com  813-598-6633 

Year Book 21-22: Karen Spangler, 
Crystal Jackson 

Thespanglerfamily813@gmai
l.com, 
crystal.jackson@hcps.net  

727-637-4905 

Papa Bears 21-22: OPEN OPEN OPEN 

Reflections 21-22: Alacia Mahnken jazzyalacia@gmail.com 727-466-7227 

Spirit Sales 21-22: Meghan 
McGuiness-Jones 

m.mcguinnessco@gmail.com  813-294-6008 

Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

21-22: Nicole 
Lamberton 
 

Nicolelamberton@hcps.net  813-695-7691 

Schwarzkopf PTA 
General Email 

www.Schwarzkopfpta.
org 

ptaschwarzkopf@gmail.co
m 

813-975-6945 

Marquee 21-22: W. Kyle Pirkle mrkyle17@gmail.com 513-200-6813 
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Looking to volunteer next year? 
We have two committees in need of a chair and many committees that can use 
more members! 

1. Hospitality Chair: Love to eat? This committee is all things food! Help the 
PTA with various events throughout the year by organizing the food and 
beverage. 

2. Papa Bear: Dads we want you!!! We are looking for a Papa Bear chair to 
help all year long with our traditional events and create fun events for the 
Dads!  

You want to volunteer but this wasn’t exactly what you’re looking for??  No 
problem. Contact the PTA at ptaschwarzkopf@gmail.com and we can find you 
the perfect committee. 
 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Apply Now 
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Family Bear Sponsors 
 

Silver Sponsor 
The Silva Family 

Bronze Sponsor 
The Medina Family 

The Spangler Family 

Bear Sponsor 
The Ruhe Family 
The Bailey Family 

The Guenther Family 
The Engert Family 
The Ward Family 

The Sergent Family 
The Berard Family 

Cub Sponsor 
The Pirkle Family 

The Meares Family 
The Gonzalez Family 

Paw Partner 
The Hemberger Family 

The Fujimoto Family 
The Balthazar Family 
The Sheridan Family 
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Let’s support each other!  

2
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 2020-2021 PTA Board and Committee Members 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President - Jenny Mun - jmu911@yahoo.com 

VP of Membership - Kyle Pirkle - thepirkles@gmail.com 

VP of Ways & Means - Karen Spangler - Thespanglerfamily813@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary - Shadia Aouadi – shadia315@gmail.com 

Correspondence Secretary - Meghan McGuinness-Jones - m.mcguinnessco@gmail.com 

Treasurer - Lan Bothwell - lan.bothwell@gmail.com 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
Bear Fest Coordinator:  Nicole Lamberton - nicole.lamberton@sdhc.k12.fl.us 

Family Fun Nights & Box Tops: Nikki Marshall - nmarshall735@gmail.com 

HR Parent Coordinator: Kelly Hernandez - kellyannhernandez@gmail.com & MaryRawles - 
mary.rawles@yahoo.com 

Junior Achievement: Cindy Bailey - cindycbailey@icloud.com 

Memory Book: Nadia Pirkle - thepirkles@gmail.com 

Papa Bears: Kyle Pirkle - thepirkles@gmail.com 

Reflections: Meaza Morrison - meaza_stewart@yahoo.com 

Spirit Sales: Meghan McGuinness-Jones - m.mcguinnessco@gmail.com 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Karen Spangler - Thespanglerfamily813@gmail.com & Nicole 
Lamberton - nicole.lamberton@sdhc.k12.fl.us 

Bear Run: Karen Spangler - Thespanglerfamily813@gmail.com & Jenny Mun - 
jmu911@yahoo.com 

Holiday Shop: Karen Spangler - Thespanglerfamily813@gmail.com & Jenny Mun - 
jmu911@yahoo.com 

Hospitality: Melanie Jorgensen - melaniejorgensen@gmail.com 


